
This Bill SB 941 that is being proposed will never stop any felon from obtaining any firearm. People that  

cannot obtain a firearm legally will never go through a legit means of obtaining one especially a 

background check. Your background check will never keep anyone safe from those that commit crimes 

as murder or robbery.  

Why can't you understand that a background check will not solve that. To many mentally ill individuals 

are slipping through background checks all the time. Therefore the background check is worthless. A 

better system is needed and you should be working towards a better solution otherwise we'll be going 

through this again and again. A sensible panel of individuals should be set up to provide a solution for 

all.  

What you are doing is nothing more than the Democrat party line voting for this just to say we got you, 

but you haven't got anyone as you have not solved anything yet.  

 

Very disappointed in the Democrat law makers in this state simply pushing their agenda without regard 

for everyone. The majority of the counties and Sheriffs oppose this but again you turn a blind eye and 

push your own agenda.  

 

As a Oregonian who is as born and raised her, fought for our country in Vietnam I ask you to carefully 

look at this hill as you can't honestly really think this will keep anyone safe.  

Thank you for listening 

 

Marc Gibson 

Nwhdbiker@gmail.com 

 

 


